
 
  

 
31st Aug./1st Sept. 2019 

Weekly Newsletter    

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year C 

 
 
 
Mass Times    
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday 10am 
Wednesday 10am Communion Service 
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday 10.00am and 12noon 
Holy Days Vigil 7pm mass 11am 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
087 2401432 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Colette Kavanagh Tel: 085 8279433 
 
Baptisms 
Last Saturday of each month at 3pm 
 

Parish Information & Contact Details 

 

Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs  
& Friday 
9.00am-1.00pm Tel: 8205480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website:  www.stlukesparishd15.ie 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart.  Tel: 8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 
 
Legion of Mary 
Contact: Tony at 086 8727738 
 

PARISH CHILD SAFEGUARDING POLICY 
 

The parish works in partnership with the HSE and An Garda 
Siochána in all matters pertaining to the safe guarding of children. 
If you have a concern about child abuse you should contact: 
 
Parish Child Safeguarding Representatives 
Margaret Nugent: 087- 614 7421 
Julie Josie: 087- 900 9870 
 
Child Safeguarding & Protection Service for the Archdiocese of 
Dublin 
Holy Cross Diocesan Centre, Clonliffe Road, Dublin 3. 
Telephone: (01) 836 0314 
Email: cps@dublindiocese.ie 
 
URGENT CONCERN: GARDA (Blanchardstown) Telephone: (01) 
6667000 

 
 

ROTAS for the month of September for Readers and Ministers 
of the Eucharist can be collected from the Sacristy or are 
available to view on the noticeboard in the church porch or on 
the parish website www.stlukesparishd15.ie  

THERE IS A SOLUTION GROUP – AA 
 

Do you or a loved one have issues with alcohol?  Do you 
want some support?  If the answer is yes, you are not alone. 
There Is a Solution Alcoholics Anonymous Group  
meetings are open to both alcoholics and non-alcoholics 
and take place every Saturday morning at 11am in the 
Corduff Resource Centre, Blackcourt Road, Corduff, 
Blanchardstown, Dublin 15.  For more information contact 
085 8141164 or go to www.tiasgcorduff.ie 
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 WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 

Collection totals for last week were as follows: 

 

For Parish: 

Envelopes: (57 received)  €205 

 

For Archdiocese 

1st Collection:    €197 

2nd Collection:    €193 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Blessing Schoolbags 

It’s that time of year again, when the school gates open 

and we head back to our classrooms.   We invite you to 

bring your schoolbag or backpack to our Family Mass on 

Sunday 15th Sept. when Fr Eoin will bless them for us.  

 

Prayer for the New School Year 

Loving Father, 
What will this year bring? 

We do not know; 
In this coming year, may there be learning, 

prayer and fun. 
May there be hard work, faith and friendship. 

May no one in our school feel lonely; 
may no one feel left out in class; 

may no one suffer because of someone else. 
As we begin this year in hope, 

in prayer and in friendship, 
may God begin it with us and be with us during it. 

Amen. 
 

An opportunity for Young Adults 

The Dublin diocese is running a course in 

Foundational Christian Leadership for Young Adults.  

If you would like to learn more about being a leader 

in your Church, your Parish, your Community, please 

log on to www.evangelisation.ie or Colette has some 

information leaflets.  

“Start being brave about everything.  Drive out darkness 
and spread light.  Don’t look at your weaknesses.  Realise 
instead that in Christ crucified you can do everything.”  

St. Catherine of Siena. 

 

WELCOME NEWLY BAPTISED 
This weekend we welcomed into our faith community 

 
Amardeep Singh 

Emily Whelan 
Caoimhe Clarke 

Grace Repetto Redmond 
Bonnie O’Donnell 
Layla Doyle Long 

 

May God bless them on this their first step of their 
journey through faith. 

 

 

THURSDAY TEA MORNING 
Our Thursday morning cup of tea will resume after 
mass next Thursday 5th September at 10.30am.  Join 
us for a cuppa and a chat each week, all welcome. 

 

 

http://www.evangelisation.ie/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=Jr3rSCzL&id=82D996A84D9E30D0F1D575F8D776F8C023F3E6AB&thid=OIP.Jr3rSCzLlTmzlX7S6DTshAHaFr&q=Baptism+Clip+Art&simid=608032814119585530&selectedIndex=40
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=EruGGysY&id=6A34EBE918A1355F19E03BAD1F47B142408E2135&thid=OIP.EruGGysYm8u8VpiryJqcbQHaFw&mediaurl=http://clipground.com/images/schoolbag-clipart-1.jpg&exph=1010&expw=1300&q=schoolbag+clip+art&simid=608009102939130630&selectedIndex=2
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=y05RhoiI&id=DC0C6088E7C5B26ED14CED48D91F58B45AC0A1B7&thid=OIP.y05RhoiIsxRbd0J2_j0k9QHaFu&mediaurl=http://clipartmag.com/images/tea-clipart-43.jpg&exph=1004&expw=1300&q=tea+clipart&simid=608036148329907856&selectedIndex=23

